WEEKLY HOME-LEARNING UPDATES

	Area of support
	Resource links/description

	

Reading
Newham Libraries main e-book apps:
1.Overdrive eBooks
2.RBdigital
3.Borrow box
4.E-library – ‘my library app’
5.Borrow graphic novels  
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 Maths
[bookmark: _GoBack]Numbots resource
	 Week commencing Monday 30th April
 
Dear Parent/Carer,
Please see the information below which has been sent to us from Newham libraries about how to access e-books online. Even if you do not have a library card, it is possible to sign up for online access to the catalogue. Please do make use of these e-books as they are an excellent resource for pupils to use to continue reading at home. 
Most e-book borrowing services require students to be members of the public library, which a lot of them aren't.
Fortunately there is a straightforward way to sign them up for this period of time that they are all at home, so they can access digital content with ease.
 
Probably most students have iPads, smart phones or computers. To help all students to have an access to e-books, audiobooks, magazines, comics etc. during the coronavirus school closures I’ve prepared a short guide about how to do it:
 
Newham Libraries main e-book apps:
1. Overdrive eBooks
2. RBdigital
3. Borrow box
4. E-library – ‘my library app’
5. Borrow graphic novels   
All of the apps you can download and log in using you Library Card details (login: card number, password: 4 digits number). Please use a link to search for more information:  https://llc.ent.sirsidynix.net.uk/client/en_GB/newham/  
 
If parents doesn’t have the Library card they can join online using this link: https://llc.ent.sirsidynix.net.uk/client/en_GB/newham/?rm=JOIN+THE+LIBRA2%7C%7C%7C1%7C%7C%7C0%7C%7C%7Ctrue  (copy the link and paste in internet explorer or highlight it and by clicking right side of mouse open Hyperlink)


Dear Parent/Carer,
We hope that you and your family are keeping well.
We are pleased to let you know that during this period of school closure we have been granted free access to the online maths platform ‘Numbots’.
This platform is ideal for Reception and Key Stage 1 pupils to practise their counting, number bonds and calculation skills. Children earn coins for each activity completed to unlock access to harder activities.
To access the website please go to https://play.numbots.com/?#/account/school-login/51706 
Children should use the same username and password they use to access Times Table Rockstars to get into their Numbots account. If you do not know your child’s Times Table Rockstars login, you can request this by emailing info@maryland.newham.sch.uk 
Access to the website is currently available until 27th April. 
Kind regards,
Maryland Primary School 
 



